
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
 
Thanks to a deluge of calls, Senator Troy Fraser has pledged to strip the Bonnen 
amendment from his SB 875.  This was a huge victory for all Texans, and we have all of 
you who responded by contacting your State Senators to thank.  Thanks, as well, go out to 
the Alliance for a Clean Texas, the Texas League of Conservation Voters, Public Citizen, the 
Lone Star Chapter of the Sierra Club, Environment Texas, and others who are at the Capitol 
every day working to promote good bills and kill bad actions such as this one. 
 
Again, thank you! 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend. 
 
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
 
Sponsor of Texas Senate bill to strip controversial legal protections for industry 
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